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Arlo Rhodes	 Lottie E
Jayden Mazonde	 Arham A
Mia Jones	 Kyha H-M
Oscar Mazuquin	 Finn M
Annabelle Childs	 Musa S
Alfie Williams	 Elliot H
Gracie Minter	 Ted C
Jace Ryding	 Arin S
Nathaniel Jones	       Charlie M

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    

What a glorious week it has been here in school - even if a little warmer than we are 
used to! Everyone has continued to work hard and make the most of the nice weather, 
whilst also being sensible and safe in the sun. Please continue to dress in loose 
clothing and come into school with sun cream applied and caps/brimmed hats should 
you wish for these to be worn during outdoor play times and activities.

SUPERSTARS
Our Year 1 children (and some 
Year 2) children worked incredibly 
hard on the National Phonics 
screening tests.  Year 4 have also 
completed their national tests 
in the Multiplication Timestable 
Check.  We are proud of every 
child in 
our school 
and these 
children 
showed  true 
resilience 
as they 
completed 
their checks.  
Well done!

SPORTS DAY

School dinners
We will be continuing a cold selection of lunch food next week 
which we are sure the children will enjoy, as well as it being quite 
a nice welcome change as these warmer days are doing their job 
of keeping us warm!

We are very much looking forward 
to welcoming you to our school next 
Thursday afternoon for sports day.  A letter 
about tickets will have come home today. Please 
return this to school by Monday, indicating 
how many tickets you will require, and these 
will be sent home to you by Wednesday. We are 
anticipating a large number of vehicles due to our 
whole school event and therefore we encourage 
anyone who has the opportunity to car share with 
friends or family members, to please consider 
doing so. Again, this will hopefully make a 
smoother, less congested and more enjoyable 
experience for all. Thank you kindly.

A HOT THANK YOU!
With temperatures scorching this week, we 
have been using creative ways to keep cool.
I addition to this, the lovely staff at ALL YOUR 

APPLIANCES in 
Winsford, have incredibly 
kindly donated a new 
freezer to the school, so 
we can keep a full supply 
of frozen treats on hand 
to keep us cool in the run 
up to the holidays. 




